
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Nancy, for always trying so  
hard with everything, always with a  
smile on her face and always helping her 
friends. Well done! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 24th January 2022 

Year 2 - Aaron, for coming into school 
with a big smile and an excellent attitude. 
on his face! 

Year 3 - Beau , for always showing  
kindness to others . Well done! 

Year 4  - Denver and Austin, for giving  
100% effort and enthusiasm  
Well done! 

Year 5 - Millie, for always having such  
a positive attitude and putting 100%  
into everything she does. 
 

Year 6 -  Annie, for being such a  
good friend to everyone. Well done! 

EYFS -  Riley, for trying super hard  
with lots of  activities this week! 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2022 
 

School Photographer Class Photos -  Friday 28th Jan 

School breaks up for Half Term - Friday 18th Feb 

School re-opens - Monday 28th Feb 

School breaks up for Easter - Friday 8th April 

School re-opens after Easter - Monday 25th April 

Bank Holiday -  Monday 2nd May 

School breaks up for Half Term - 27th May     

School re-opens - Monday 6th June 

PD Day - Friday 24th June 

Additional Day in lieu of Queens Jubilee – Mon 27th June 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Jaxon 
Year 1 - Billy 
Year 2 - Faith 

Year 3 - Isaac T 
Year 4 - William 

Year 5 - Bas 
Year 6  -  Reuben 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Harry 
Year 1 - Dillon 
Year 2 - Mason 
Year 3 - Carter 

Year 4 - Freddie 
Year 5 - Emily 

Year 6  -  Logan 

 
Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots  

grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

Christmas Church Service 

Friday 10th December 3.30pm -  4.30pm 

Our carol service will take place immediately after school in St 

Mary’s Church—restrictions allowing. Parents are welcome to 

join our service and children can be taken home at the end. 

Spelling Shed and GoRead 

Well done to our KS2 children for starting to familiarise 

themselves with our two new English programs. Spelling 

shed suppor ts children in practising their  weekly spell-
ings and GoRead is our new KS2  

Digital Reading Record system. If any KS2 parents still 

need any help setting up these programs then please con-
tact class teachers. 

 

 
 

Attendance Award 

Reception 
 
 

This week’s  
attendance  

89.5% 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 98.8% 

Class 1 94.0% 

Class 2 97.3% 

Class 3 77.5% 

Class 4 91.4% 

Class 5 94.1% 

Class 6 82.8% 

School Photographer 

 The school photographer is coming into school on  

Friday 28th January to take class photographs.  
 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
 
 

KS1 -  Violet - for being brave! 
 
KS2 -  Ellie - for all of her work with the Worship  
                                                                              Committee. 
 
Staff  - Mrs Hobbs - for all of the things that she does. 


